
 

 

 

September 30, 2021 

To, 

BSE Limited, 
The Corporate Relationship Department, 
P.J.Towers,  
Dalal Street, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Sub: Intimation of Closure of Trading Window by the Company   

 

Please be informed that in accordance with the Code of Conduct to regulate, monitor 

and report trading by insiders of the Company and pursuant to SEBI (Prohibition of 

Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 as amended from time to time, read with BSE 

Circular Number: LIST/COMP/01/2019-20 dt:  April 02, 2019, the trading window for 

dealing in shares of the Company shall remain closed from October 01, 2021 till 48 

hours after the declaration of unaudited standalone and consolidated financial results 

of the Company for the quarter and half year ending September 30, 2021. 

 

You are requested to take the above on record and oblige. 

 

Thanking you, 

For SunEdison Infrastructure Limited 

 

R.V.Suresh Babu 
Company Secretary 
 

   


